
Program: Yarn Swap 
The Swap is finally here! You've been hearing about it for months and the day has finally arrived. We 
hope you've been sifting through your knit and crochet goodies and have some nice items to trade. The 
more there is, the more fun it will be! 

Here are the basics of how it's going to work:
1. You'll bring your items to a sign-in table and you'll get a number of points based on the type of item 
and fiber content. You'll also get a shopping number.
2. During the lunch break, you'll have a chance to look over all the cool stuff that everyone else has 
brought.
3. After lunch, you will get to use your points to buy when your number is pulled. We will continue to 
cycle through until all items are gone or everyone has finished shopping, whichever come first.
Other notes:
You may buy additional points if you like something worth more points than you have. Bring your 
checkbook or cash!
We will also accept complete yarn balls as long as they have their original labels and no smell of smoke, 
pets, mildew, or mothballs.
Needles will be accepted, if like new. (Don't dump your junk on your guild!)
This is a fun way to get rid of great things that are taking up space in your closet. That shawl that didn't 
turn out as you'd hoped, that sweater that doesn't fit now that you've lost weight, that 

bag that your daughter didn't think was as cool as you did, that interchangeable needle set that seemed 
like such a good idea at the time, that yarn that was going to be a baby blanket but now the "baby" is in 
kindergarten.....we've all got them. Time to clear them out. Your "trash" is someone else's "treasure!" 

Be sure to bring something to keep you busy while others are shopping. When it's over, you may take 
your items back or leave them as a donation to the guild. We will have a "second chance sale" for those 
who cannot attend this month's meeting, then the rest will be donated to charity. 


